
 

 

 

 

Bay Rd & Edward St, Waverton  

Upgrade of Raised Pedestrian Crossings   
Dear Resident, 

We wish to advise you that North Sydney Council has engaged Civotek to undertake the upgrade of the existing 
pedestrian crossings at Bay Rd & Edward St, Waverton. These works also include extending the stormwater drainage 
along Bay Road. The purpose of the works is to improve safety of all road users, school children and pedestrians 
throughout the local area 

Monday 06th Of January 2025 

 

and will be completed within 4 weeks, weather permitting. Working hours will be between 7am – 5pm. 
Line marking to be completed between 7pm -11pm over 1 shift. 

During the works, traffic controllers will be onsite to guide pedestrians, maintain site access & avoid any 
obstructions. 

Residential and pedestrian access will be maintained at all times during works. 

Please ensure no cars are parked near the marked work zones. 

If you have any further enquiries, please contact Civotek Project Manager Rawi Sader on 0450 494 791 or Council 
Representative Diana Mejia on 02 9936 8434 or Diana.Mejia@northsydney.nsw.gov.au. 
 
We appreciate your patience and co-operation while we completed this important work. 

Yours sincerely, 
Civotek Team 

Work Zone  

Drainage works. 
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